Minutes from UCUAADA Wednesday, October 15, 2008 
 

-Todd Jones, Division of Athletics, briefed attendees on the current status of athletics.  
-Todd shared that currently there are over 500 student athletes.  This fall, $110,000.00   
  was spent on books (300 student athletes are on book scholarship.) 
-5th floor Lindner CENTER (not Lindner Hall) is a study floor
- Reviewed  NCAA Rules 
-Todd and his staff are encouraging student athletes to work with primary college  advisors in course selection.
-Upcoming practice schedules vs. class offerings. Todd stressed that this will continue to be a challenge.  
-Sara Piepho, a CECH graduate is now advising the Men’s basketball team
-Lori Wight, from C.A.T. has joined staff as Learning Specialist and Tutor Coordinator
Ned Donnelly, Office of the Registrar, shared that retention is 83% in compared to 82% percent for the previous year. 
-Discussed SHAREPOINT- an advising recourse.  Ned, along with his graduate assistant is working on SharePoint to serve as a resource to UC faculty and staff.   
-Ned also shared about the Master Advisor Certificate. This is a nationally recognized certificate that is offered at various colleges and universities around the country.   If you are interested in learning more about either SharePoint or the Master Advisor Certificate, please contact Ned.Donnelly@uc.edu.  
 

-Amanda Middleton--no longer Jones has asked that I forward the most up-to-date LC template link:
http://www.uc.edu/fye/Announcement_pages/Winter_Quarter_Learning_Communities_Templates.html
 ***** Next UCUAADA meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 19th in French Hall-West conference room. Signs will be posted leading you to the conference room on the day of the meeting *****. 
 

